
Social Story for new pupils starting school in 
September 2022

“To grow gently in the love of God”



This is my new school.
I will be starting here in September.

My new school is called St Peter’s Catholic 
Primary School.



I will be dropped 
off and collected 
from this door.



I will hang my coat and bag here. My peg will 
show my name next to a special picture.

My book bag will be kept in our Class Book 
Box.



This is my new classroom 

There are lots of activities to 
choose from. 



I will make lots of new 
friends.



I will learn lots of new and 
exciting things.



I will enjoy lots 
of creative, 

imaginative play  
and circle time.



This is my 
outdoor 

classroom



I can 
explore and 
learn here.



I can play 
with my 
friends.





I can use these toilets at school. I will 
remember to wash my hands after I have 

used them and before my lunch.



If I hurt myself, I will be looked after here.



Here is the hall where I will eat my lunch and 
meet children from other classes to join in 

assemblies, prayers and weekly awards.



I will visit the 
School Library 
each week and 

take home a book 
to share with my 

family.

I will use a 
computer to 

learn all about 
Information 
Technology.

I will learn all 
about God 

through Godly 
Play and spend 

time making lots 
of lovely crafts.

I will visit other areas of the school with my 
class.



These adults will help me to learn…

Mrs Brewster Mrs Fitzpatrick

…and they will keep me safe and happy.

Mrs Thickett


